4/22/14

RE: Press Release

The 2014 Decorah Street Improvements project has been bid and approved by the City. This project will
include the following streets:

Streets

Riverview Drive — 5" Ave to North St and Intersection
North Street — Dike Rd to North St Header

Julian Street — Heivly St to Summer St

Summer Street — Julian St to Monroe St

Monroe Street — Heivly St to Goose Island Dr.

Grant Street — Paine St. to Division St

Fifth Street — South Ave to Decorah Ave

West Street — lowa Ave to Fifth Ave

These streets will receive asphalt milling to remove a portion of the existing asphalt and a new asphalt
overlay will then be placed over the entire street. Milling will take place ahead of the asphalt work and
typically take approximately a half day to complete. Asphalt work will follow, in some cases not
immediately, but streets will be useable in the interim period. Asphalt work will also take approximately
a half day with traffic usually restored the following day. Some isolated concrete curb and sidewalk
work may also be a part of the work.

The Julian Street intersection with Heivly Street will be reconstructed as well. This will result in some
traffic detours.

Portions of this work may begin in May and continue into the summer where necessary.

There is no assessment for this work. The asphalt overlays are being done to preserve and extend the
life of the existing streets.

Please contact Erdman Engineering, P.C. at (563) 382-4194 if you have any questions regarding the
project.



